
From: Shirley Macleod 

Sent: 10 February 2023 16:52 

To: Planning Planning 

Subject: Rejection of planning permission 2022/4110/P 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and 
may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to 
take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been 
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 
extra vigilance is required. 
 
sir/Madam: 
 
I’m just back from holiday and I saw about the above planning permission, I would 
like to reject the planning proposal because it would invade my privacy and peace in 
my garden and it would cut out my sunlight. Actually they already cut out some 
sunlight by last year building onto their flat roof, and I don’t want them to completely 
cut out my sunlight. 
 
If you have any further inquiry please feel free to call me at 
 
Thank you very much 
 
Shirley Macleod 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


